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26th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
 
As part of our next experience ‘It’s a pond’s life’ we are very excited to visit the Sevenoaks 
Wildlife reserve on Thursday 18th of April 2024. 
 
The children will be travelling to the wildlife reserve by minibus and spend the day there. 
They will return to Four Elms and be dismissed at the usual time.  Children will need to wear 
their PE kit, bring a waterproof coat, water bottle and a labelled nut free packed lunch 
please. 
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £7.50 to go towards making this possible. Please 
pay via MCAS by Friday 12th April.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Glennon 
 


